Agenda Mini Geo 2008 2009
Thank you utterly much for downloading agenda mini geo 2008 2009.Most likely
you have knowledge that, people have look numerous times for their favorite
books in imitation of this agenda mini geo 2008 2009, but stop in the works in
harmful downloads.
Rather than enjoying a good ebook with a cup of coffee in the afternoon, on the
other hand they juggled behind some harmful virus inside their computer. agenda
mini geo 2008 2009 is to hand in our digital library an online entrance to it
is set as public suitably you can download it instantly. Our digital library
saves in multiple countries, allowing you to get the most less latency era to
download any of our books subsequent to this one. Merely said, the agenda mini
geo 2008 2009 is universally compatible next any devices to read.
The Routledge Companion to the Geography of International Business Gary Cook
2018-05-08 The fields of Economic Geography and International Business share an
interest in the same phenomena, whilst each provides both a differing
perspective and different research methods in attempting to understand those
phenomena. The Routledge Companion to the Geography of International Business
explores the nature and scope of inter-disciplinary work between Economic
Geography and International Business in explaining the central issues in the
international economy. Contributions written by leading specialists in each
field (including some chapters written by inter-disciplinary teams) focus on
the nature of multinational firms and their strategies, where they choose to
locate their activities, how they create and manage international networks and
the key relationships between multinationals and the places where they place
their operations. Topics covered include the internationalisation of service
industries, the influence of location on the competitiveness of firms and the
economic dynamism of regions and where economic activity takes place and how
knowledge, goods and services flow between locations. The book examines the
areas for fruitful inter-disciplinary work between International Business and
Economic Geography and sets out a road map for future joint research, and is an
essential resource for students and practitioners of International Business and
Economic Development.
The Geography of South Africa Jasper Knight 2018-10-03 This edited collection
examines contemporary directions in geographical research on South Africa. It
encompasses a cross section of selected themes of critical importance not only
to the discipline of Geography in South Africa, but also of relevance to other
areas of the Global South. All chapters are original contributions, providing a
state of the art research baseline on key themes in physical, human and
environmental geography, and in understanding the changing geographical
landscapes of modern South Africa. These contributions set the scene for an
understanding of the relationships between modern South Africa and the wider
contemporary world, including issues of sustainable development and growth in
the Global South.
Shifting Geo-Economic Power of the Gulf Bessma Momani 2016-04-01 Bringing
together for the first time distinguished Gulf experts to analyse the renewed
geo-economic prominence of the Gulf states, this volume investigates some of
the 'new power brokers' in the world economy: the oil-exporting states of the
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Gulf. The Gulf Cooperation Council's (GCC) members: Bahrain, Kuwait, Oman,
Qatar, the United Arab Emirates and Saudi Arabia, collectively have the largest
proven oil reserves in the world and are among the world's largest oilexporting states. Gulf Arab states are actively pursuing a variety of foreign
investment strategies. Some of these investments are being managed by sovereign
wealth funds, government investment corporations, and government-controlled
companies. This renewed geo-economic status has received a lot of media
attention but there has been a dearth of academic study on what this shift in
global economic power means for the international economic system. This volume
aims to fill this gap with a rigorous scholarly analysis based on primary
sources and raw economic data. It brings together the expertise of academics
who have devoted their career to careful study of the region and of renowned
scholars of international political economy.
Waste Trevor M. Letcher 2011-01-20 Waste: A Handbook for Management gives the
broadest, most complete coverage of waste in our society. The book examines a
wide range of waste streams, including: Household waste (compostable material,
paper, glass, textiles, household chemicals, plastic, water, and e-waste)
Industrial waste (metals, building materials, tires, medical, batteries,
hazardous mining, and nuclear) Societal waste (ocean, military, and space) The
future of landfills and incinerators Covering all the issues related to waste
in one volume helps lead to comparisons, synergistic solutions, and a more
informed society. In addition, the book offers the best ways of managing waste
problems through recycling, incineration, landfill and other processes. Coauthor Daniel Vallero interviewed on NBC's Today show for a segment on
recycling Scientific and non-biased overviews will assist scientists,
technicians, engineers, and government leaders Covers all main types of waste,
including household, industrial, and societal Strong focus on management and
recycling provides solutions
An Introduction to the Geography of Tourism Velvet Nelson 2017-03-03 Tourism is
an astonishingly complex phenomenon that is becoming an ever-greater part of
life in today’s global world. This clear and engaging text introduces
undergraduate students to this vast and diverse subject through the lens of
geography, the only field with the breadth to consider all of the aspects,
activities, and perspectives that constitute tourism. Indeed, geography and
tourism have always been interconnected, and Velvet Nelson reinforces the
relationship between them by using both human and physical geography to
interpret all facets of tourism—economic, social, and environmental. She shows
how geography provides the tools and concepts to consider both the positive and
negative factors that affect tourists and destinations as well as the effects
tourism has on both peoples and places. Her real-world case studies, based both
on research and on the experiences of tourists themselves, vividly illustrate
key issues. This comprehensive, thematically organized introduction will
enhance students’ understanding of geographic concepts and how they can be used
as a way of viewing and understanding the world.
The Wiley Blackwell Companion to Tourism Alan A. Lew 2014-06-03 The Wiley
Blackwell Companion to Tourism presents a collection of readings that represent
an essential and authoritative reference on the state-of-the-art of the
interdisciplinary field of tourism studies. Presents a comprehensive and
critical overview of tourism studies across the social sciences Introduces
emerging topics and reassesses key themes in tourism studies in the light of
recent developments Includes 50 newly commissioned essays by leading experts in
the social sciences from around the world Contains cutting-edge perspectives on
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topics that include tourism’s role in globalization, sustainable tourism, and
the state’s role in tourism development Sets an agenda for future tourism
research and includes a wealth of bibliographic references
Social Transformation in Rural Canada John Parkins 2012-10-20 The rapidly
changing nature of life in Canadian rural communities is more than a simple
response to economic conditions. People living in rural places are part of a
new social agenda characterized by transformation of livelihoods, landscapes,
and social relations, inviting us to reconsider the meanings of community,
culture, and citizenship. This volume presents the work of researchers from a
variety of fields who explore social transformation in rural settlements across
the country. The essays collectively generate a nuanced portrait of how local
forms of action, adaptation, identity, and imagination are reshaping aboriginal
and non-aboriginal communities of rural Canada.
Cultural Political Economy of Small Cities Anne Lorentzen 2012-02-13 The volume
highlights ongoing changes in the political economy of small cities in relation
to the field of culture and leisure. Culture and leisure are focal points both
to local entrepreneurship and to planning by city governments, which means that
these developments are subject to market dynamics as well as to political
discourse and action. Public-private partnerships as well as conflicts of
interests characterise the field, and a major issue related to the strategic
development of culture and leisure is the balance between market and welfare.
This field is gaining importance in most cities today in planning, production
and consumption, but to the extent that these changes have drawn academic
attention it has focused on large, metropolitan areas and on creative clusters
and flagship high culture projects. Smaller cities and their often
substantively different cultural strategies have been largely ignored, thus
leading to a huge gap in our knowledge on contemporary urban change. By
bringing together a number of case studies as well as theoretical reflections
on the cultural political economy of small cities, this volume contributes to
an emerging small cities research agenda and to the development of policyrelevant expertise that is sensitive to place-specific cultural dynamics. In
taking this approach, the volume hopes to contribute to emerging research on
culture and leisure economies by developing a differentiated spatial dimension
to it, without which sustainable urban strategies cannot be developed. This
book integrates perspectives of economic development with questions of
governance and equity in relation to the fields of culture and leisure planning
and development. This book should be of interest to students and researchers of
Urban Studies and Planning, Regional Studies and Economics, as well as
Sociology and Geography.
Mass Tourism in a Small World David Harrison 2017-05-26 This new book reviews
all aspects of the phenomenon of mass tourism. It covers theoretical
perspectives (including political economy, ethics, sustainability and
environmentalism), the historical context, and the current challenges to
domestic, intra-regional and international mass tourism. As tourism and tourist
numbers continue to grow around the world, it becomes increasingly important
that this subject is studied in depth and best practice applied in real-life
situations. Finishing with a speculative chapter identifying potential future
trends and challenges, this book forms an essential resource for all
researchers and students within tourism studies.
Small-Scale and Artisanal Fisheries: Insights and Approaches for Improved
Governance and Management in a Globalized Context Steven W. Purcell 2020-08-21
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Modern Entrepreneurship and E-Business Innovations Nasir, Süphan 2013-02-28
Technology has emerged as an important component in businesses and
organizations by allowing for modern innovations through the internet and other
information and communication technologies. Modern Entrepreneurship and EBusiness Innovations provides advanced knowledge of e-entrepreneurship and
innovation as well as emerging theories, applications and challenges. This book
is an essential reference source for researchers, practitioners, and executives
interested in a better understanding of a comprehensive framework for ebusiness and entrepreneurship.
Routledge Handbook of Russian Politics and Society Graeme Gill 2013-03-01 There
is an ever-burgeoning number of books analyzing the Russian experience, or
aspects of it. This Handbook is the first single volume which gives both a
broad survey of the literature as well as highlighting the cutting edge
research in the area. Through both empirical data and theoretical investigation
each chapter in the Routledge Handbook Russian of Politics and Society examines
both the Russian experience and the existing literature, points to research
trends, and identifies issues that remain to be resolved. Offering focused
studies of the key elements of Russian social and political life, the book is
organized into the following broad themes: General introduction Political
institutions Political Economy Society Foreign Policy Politically,
economically, and socially, Russia has one of the most interesting development
trajectories of any major country. This Handbook seeks to answer questions
about democratic transition, the relationship between the market and democracy,
stability and authoritarian politics, the development of civil society, the
role of crime and corruption, and the creation of a market economy. Providing a
comprehensive resource for scholars and policy makers alike, this book is an
important contribution to the study of Russian Studies, Eastern European
studies, and International Relations.
Cultural Geographies John Horton 2013-10-08 Cultural geography is a major,
vibrant subdiscipline of human geography. Cultural geographers have done some
of the most important, exciting and thought-provokingly zesty work in human
geography over the last half-century. This book exists to provide an
introduction to the remarkably diverse, controversial, and sometimesinfuriating work of cultural geographers. The book outlines how cultural
geography in its various forms provides a rich body of research about cultural
practices and politics in diverse contexts. Cultural geography offers a major
resource for exploring the importance of cultural materials, media, texts and
representations in particular contexts and is one of the most theoretically
adventurous subdisciplines within human geography, engaging with many important
lines of social and cultural theory. The book has been designed to provide an
accessible, wide-ranging and thought-provoking introduction for students
studying cultural geography, or specific topics within this subdiscipline.
Through a wide range of case studies and learning activities, it provides an
engaging introduction to cultural geography.
Teaching Geography Creatively Stephen Scoffham 2016-10-04 Teaching Geography
Creatively was Winner of the Geographical Association Gold Award 2014 and
Winner of the Geographical Association Silver Award 2017. This fully updated
second edition of Teaching Geography Creatively is a stimulating source of
guidance for busy trainee and experienced teachers. Packed full of practical
approaches for bringing the teaching of geography to life, it offers a range of
innovative ideas for exploring physical geography, human geography and
environmental issues. Underpinned by the very latest research and theory,
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expert authors from schools and universities explore the inter-relationship
between creativity and learning, and consider how creativity can enhance
pupils’ motivation, self-image and well-being. Two brand new chapters focus on
creative approaches to learning about the physical world, as well as the value
of alternative learning settings. Further imaginative ideas include: games and
starter activities as entry points for creative learning how to keep geography
messy the outdoors and learning beyond the classroom how to teach geography
using your local area the links between geography and other areas of the
curriculum looking at geography, creativity and the future fun and games in
geography engaging with the world through picture-books teaching about
sustainability. With contemporary, cutting-edge practice at the forefront,
Teaching Geography Creatively is an essential read for all trainee and
practicing teachers, offering a variety of practical strategies to create a fun
and stimulating learning environment. In the process it offers a pedagogy that
respects the integrity of children as joyful and imaginative learners and which
offers a vision of how geography can contribute to constructing a better and
more equitable world.
Value in Health Care Institute of Medicine 2010-06-03 The United States has the
highest per capita spending on health care of any industrialized nation. Yet
despite the unprecedented levels of spending, harmful medical errors abound,
uncoordinated care continues to frustrate patients and providers, and U.S.
healthcare costs continue to increase. The growing ranks of the uninsured, an
aging population with a higher prevalence of chronic diseases, and many
patients with multiple conditions together constitute more complicating factors
in the trend to higher costs of care. A variety of strategies are beginning to
be employed throughout the health system to address the central issue of value,
with the goal of improving the net ratio of benefits obtained per dollar spent
on health care. However, despite the obvious need, no single agreed-upon
measure of value or comprehensive, coordinated systemwide approach to assess
and improve the value of health care exists. Without this definition and
approach, the path to achieving greater value will be characterized by
encumbrance rather than progress. To address the issues central to defining,
measuring, and improving value in health care, the Institute of Medicine
convened a workshop to assemble prominent authorities on healthcare value and
leaders of the patient, payer, provider, employer, manufacturer, government,
health policy, economics, technology assessment, informatics, health services
research, and health professions communities. The workshop, summarized in this
volume, facilitated a discussion of stakeholder perspectives on measuring and
improving value in health care, identifying the key barriers and outlining the
opportunities for next steps.
Small, Gritty, and Green Catherine Tumber 2011-11-10 How small-to-midsize Rust
Belt cities can play a crucial role in a low-carbon, sustainable, and
relocalized future. America's once-vibrant small-to-midsize cities—Syracuse,
Worcester, Akron, Flint, Rockford, and others—increasingly resemble urban
wastelands. Gutted by deindustrialization, outsourcing, and middle-class
flight, disproportionately devastated by metro freeway systems that laid waste
to the urban fabric and displaced the working poor, small industrial cities
seem to be part of America's past, not its future. And yet, Catherine Tumber
argues in this provocative book, America's gritty Rust Belt cities could play a
central role in a greener, low-carbon, relocalized future. As we wean ourselves
from fossil fuels and realize the environmental costs of suburban sprawl, we
will see that small cities offer many assets for sustainable living not shared
by their big city or small town counterparts, including population density and
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nearby, fertile farmland available for new environmentally friendly uses.
Tumber traveled to twenty-five cities in the Northeast and Midwest—from Buffalo
to Peoria to Detroit to Rochester—interviewing planners, city officials, and
activists, and weaving their stories into this exploration of small-scale
urbanism. Smaller cities can be a critical part of a sustainable future and a
productive green economy. Small, Gritty, and Green will help us develop the
moral and political imagination we need to realize this.
Strengthening Forensic Science in the United States National Research Council
2009-07-29 Scores of talented and dedicated people serve the forensic science
community, performing vitally important work. However, they are often
constrained by lack of adequate resources, sound policies, and national
support. It is clear that change and advancements, both systematic and
scientific, are needed in a number of forensic science disciplines to ensure
the reliability of work, establish enforceable standards, and promote best
practices with consistent application. Strengthening Forensic Science in the
United States: A Path Forward provides a detailed plan for addressing these
needs and suggests the creation of a new government entity, the National
Institute of Forensic Science, to establish and enforce standards within the
forensic science community. The benefits of improving and regulating the
forensic science disciplines are clear: assisting law enforcement officials,
enhancing homeland security, and reducing the risk of wrongful conviction and
exoneration. Strengthening Forensic Science in the United States gives a full
account of what is needed to advance the forensic science disciplines,
including upgrading of systems and organizational structures, better training,
widespread adoption of uniform and enforceable best practices, and mandatory
certification and accreditation programs. While this book provides an essential
call-to-action for congress and policy makers, it also serves as a vital tool
for law enforcement agencies, criminal prosecutors and attorneys, and forensic
science educators.
Geographic Data and the Law Katleen Janssen 2012 Understanding the legal
challenges relating to spatial data information (SDI).
Handbook of Service Business John R. Bryson 2015-04-30 Service business
accounts for more than 75 per cent of the wealth and employment created in most
developed market economies. The management and economics of service business is
based around selling expertise, knowledge and experiences. This Handbook co
Health Policy and Politics Jeri A. Milstead 2014-12-03 Health Policy and
Politics: A Nurse’s Guide, Fifth Edition encompasses the entire health policy
process from agenda setting through policy and program evaluation. This is an
essential text for both graduate and undergraduate students. The Fifth Edition
includes expanded information on the breadth of policy making and includes the
impact of social media, economics, finance and other timely topics. The authors
draw from their experience and provide concrete examples of real-life
situations that help students understand the link between policy theory and
political action. New to the Fifth Edition: Updated case studies involve the
reader in making the connection between theory and active participation in
policy making New chapter on inter-professional practice, education, and
research Reference to the Affordable Care Act and other laws that affect the
health care of consumers and the organization of health care system Expanded
content on economics and finance New co
Tourism in the USA: Dimitri Ioannides 2011-01-25 The United States continues to
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provide opportunities for travel and tourism to domestic and international
travellers. This is the first book to offer students a comprehensive overview
of both tourism and travel in this region, paying specific attention to the
disciplines of Geography, Tourism Studies and, more generally, Social Science.
Tourism in the USA explains the evolution of tourism paying attention to the
forces that shaped the product that exists today. The focus of the book
includes the manner in which tourism has played out in various contexts; the
role of federal, state, and local policy is also examined in terms of the
effects it has had on the US travel industry and on destinations. The various
elements of tourism demand and supply are discussed and the influence that
transportation (especially Americans’ high personal mobility rates and love
affair with the auto) has had on the sector highlighted. The economics of
tourism are fleshed out before focusing more narrowly on both the urban and
rural settings where tourism occurs. A look into the manner in which the
spatial structure of cities is transformed through tourism is also offered.
Additionally, a brief examination of future issues in American tourism is
presented along with explanations concerning the ascendancy of tourism as an
economic development tool in various areas. The book combines theory and
practice as well as integrating a range of useful student orientated resources
to aid understanding and spur further debate, which can be used for independent
study or in class exercises. These include: ‘Closer Look’ case studies with
reflective questions to help show theory in practice and encourage critical
thinking about tourism developments in this region ‘Discussion Questions’ at
the end of each chapter encourage stimulating debates ‘Further Reading’
sections direct the readers to related book and web resources so that they can
learn more about the topics covered in each chapter. Written in an engaging
style and supported with visual aids, this book will provide students globally
with an in-depth and essential understanding of the complexities of tourism and
travel in the USA.
The SAGE Handbook of Transport Studies Jean-Paul Rodrigue 2013-06-20 The SAGE
Handbook of Transport Studies is an authoritative survey of contemporary
transportation systems examined in terms of economic, social, and technical
issues, as well as environmental challenges. Incorporating an extensive range
of approaches - from modes, terminals, planning and policy to more recent
developments related to supply chain management, information systems and
sustainability/ecology - the work provides a cohesive and extensive overview of
transport studies. Authored by international experts in their field, each
individual chapter bridges a broad range of conceptual, theoretical and
geographical perspectives, and the Handbook is divided into six sections: •
Transport in the Global World • Transport in Regions and Localities •
Transport, Economy and Society • Transport Policy • Transport Networks and
Models • Transport and the Environment This Handbook will be an indispensible
resource for academics, planners, and policy-makers.
Geography of Small Islands Beate M.W. Ratter 2017-12-20 This book is dedicated
to the study of the islands and their role in a globalised world. Beside
Coastal or Oceanic/Marine Geography, there is little comprehensive material
about the speciality of small island geography so far. This volume aims to
bridge natural, social and cultural science perspectives. In Geography of Small
Islands readers learn about the physical development of islands, their cultural
and political importance, as well as their economic particularities. This book
appeals to researchers, students and scholars with an interest in the special
characteristics in spatialities of islands.
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The Dynamics of Entrepreneurship Maria Minniti 2013-02-14 As governments across
the world look to entrepreneurship as a way to increase the wealth and wellbeing of their countries, this volume brings together leading scholars to
provide a comprehensive overview of entrepreneurial activity based on empirical
data.
ESA Bulletin European Space Agency 2006
New Perspectives in Tourism Geographies Julie Wilson 2012-03-15 Geographical
analysis of tourism spaces and places is advancing fast. In terms of human
geography, the various recent academic ‘turns’ have led to fresh examination of
existing debates and have advanced new theoretical ideas in geography that are
more salient than ever for tourism studies. The Routledge Handbook of Tourism
Geographies seeks to examine such recent developments by providing a state-ofthe-art review of the field, documenting advances in research and evaluating
different perspectives, approaches, techniques and contexts. The Routledge
Handbook of Tourism Geographies considers recent disciplinary developments
(including post-disciplinarily) in geography in relation to the study of
tourism. It also analyzes the fledging relationships of the new mobilities
paradigm, critical tourism studies and cultural political economy to tourism
spaces and places, as well as acknowledging a spatial turn in poststructuralist
social sciences more generally. In addition, it evaluates how postcolonial,
feminist, sensory, performative and queer perspectives have diversified
research in the tourism geographies field. Spatial analysis, time geography,
placemaking and landscape concerns are addressed and issues such as transport,
environmental discourses and development are also analyzed. Finally, the
volume’s contributions highlight key areas for advancing research and map out
the dimensions of future trajectories in tourism geographies in different
theoretical and thematic contexts. Written by leading scholars in the tourism
geographies field, this text will provide an invaluable resource for all those
with an interest in tourism geographies, encouraging dialogue across
disciplinary boundaries and areas of study.
Urban Geography in South Africa Ruth Massey 2019-08-17 This book embraces South
Africa and its place in the Global South, providing a succinct theoretical and
empirical analysis and discussion of urban issues in the country. There have
been sporadic calls from the Urban Geography community for the development of
an overarching and comprehensive text that explores contemporary processes and
practices taking place in urban South Africa and, more widely, the Global
South. This is an edited collection of chapters by leading urban theorists and
practitioners working on various themes within urban South Africa and serves as
a base for scholars and students interested in urban perspectives from
countries in the Global South.
The Wiley-Blackwell Companion to Human Geography John A. Agnew 2016-08-08 This
volume provides an up-to-date, authoritative synthesis of the discipline of
human geography. Unparalleled in scope, the companion offers an indispensable
overview to the field, representing both historical and contemporary
perspectives. Edited and written by the world's leading authorities in the
discipline Divided into three major sections: Foundations (the history of human
geography from Ancient Greece to the late nineteenth century); The Classics
(the roots of modern human geography); Contemporary Approaches (current issues
and themes in human geography) Each contemporary issue is examined by two
contributors offering distinctive perspectives on the same theme
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Tourism and Resilience Susan L Slocum 2017-06-09 This is the first book to
address the concept of resilience and its specific application and relevance to
tourism, in particular tourism destinations. Resilience relates to the ability
of organisms, communities, ecosystems and populations to withstand the impacts
of external forces while retaining their integrity and ability to continue
functioning. It is particularly applicable to tourism destinations and
attractions which are exposed to the potentially harmful and sometimes severe
effects of tourism development and visitation, but which also can experience
increased resilience from the economic benefits of tourism. Tourism and
Resilience is relevant for researchers, students and practitioners in tourism
and related fields such as development studies, geography, sociology,
anthropology, economics and business/management. Phenomena such as destination
communities, wildlife populations and ecosystems are discussed, as well as the
ability of places and communities to use tourism and its infrastructure to
recover from disasters such as tsunamis, earthquakes, unrest and disease.
Territorial Policy and Governance Iain Deas 2017-02-24 In response to both
policy and conceptual debates, alternative narratives have begun to emerge
about territorial governance and policymaking. As local and regional policy
actors strive to respond to the geographically uneven effects of the economic
crises of the early twenty-first century, a crucial question emerges: what are
the opportunities and challenges presented by alternative forms of
territorially based governance and policy? The aim of this edited volume,
therefore, is critically to explore the opportunities and challenges presented
by different forms of territorial policy and governance. Drawing on conceptual
debates and empirical research from the United Kingdom and other international
contexts, the contributors engage with issues around the politics and
governance of territorial development, economic development, planning and
regeneration and the environment. Territorial Policy and Governance addresses
the question of how alternative forms of territorial governance and policy can
help to shape patterns of urban and regional development, highlighting the
related opportunities, constraints and challenges that confront their
operationalisation. This book will be essential reading for international
audiences with an interest in territorial development, governance, politics,
human geography and planning and regeneration.
Innovative Learning Geography in Europe Karl Donert 2014-03-25 Opportunities
for developing innovative approaches in teaching and learning geography have
been rapidly increasing in recent years. This is in part because of the spread
of new technologies that allow access to geographic information and geographic
geo-media resources. These new tools offer broad access to information and open
data sources. They have revolutionised the way in which teachers of geography
can work with pupils and students. “Education for Digital Earth” is now
possible. As such, the exclusive use of traditional approaches to the teaching
of geography is no longer reasonable today. The European Commission-funded
network initiative, digital-earth.eu, promotes innovation and best practices in
the implementation of geo-media as a digital learning environment for school
learning and teaching. This book, supported by EUROGEO, analyses the main
challenges facing geographical education – curriculum, methodology, teacher
education and training and geospatial technologies – and illustrates different
examples of the use of geoinformation in geographical education in several
European countries.
Corporate Social Responsibility in Sub-Saharan Africa Stephen Vertigans
2015-12-21 This book provides a comprehensive overview of corporate social
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responsibility and its development in Africa. It provides in-depth studies on
11 sub-Saharan countries, demonstrating that corporate social responsibility is
forming and going through different stages of metamorphosis in the continent.
Though corporate and individual attitudes towards sustainability in Africa
still leave a lot to be desired, this book showcases how things are rapidly
changing for the better in this regard. It demonstrates and provides evidence
for the fact that corporate social responsibility contributes significantly to
the way sub-Saharan African economies are being transformed, with service
sectors expanding, commercial activities diversifying and industrial bases
growing through the initiatives of small, medium and large organizations and
innovators supported by widespread higher-education program rollouts. The book
highlights how progressive and wide-ranging CSR approaches have emerged, and
how much they differ from the obsolete approaches of the past, which
promulgated negative stereotypes, marginalized communities and positioned them
as victims or beneficiaries of development.
Children and their Urban Environment Claire Freeman 2012-10-02 In our fastchanging urban world, the impacts of social and environmental change on
children are often overlooked. Children and their Urban Environment examines
these impacts in detail, looking at the key activities, spaces and experiences
children have and how these can be managed to ensure that children benefit from
change. The authors highlight the importance of planners, architects and
housing professionals in creating positive environments for children and
involving them in the planning process. They argue that children‘s lives are
becoming simultaneously both richer and more deprived, and that, despite
apparently increasing wealth, disparities between children are increasing
further. Each chapter includes international examples of good practice and
policy innovations for redressing the balance in favour of child supportive
environments. The book seeks to embrace childhood as a time of freedom, social
engagement and environmental adventure and to encourage creation of
environments that better meet the needs of children. The authors argue that in
doing so, we will build more sustainable neighbourhoods, cities and societies
for the future.
The Routledge Handbook of Small Towns Jerzy Bański 2021-08-17 The Routledge
Handbook of Small Towns addresses the theoretical, methodical, and practical
issues related to the development of small towns and neighbouring countryside.
Small towns play a very important role in spatial structure by performing
numerous significant developmental functions for rural areas. At the local
scale, they act as engines for economic growth of rural regions and as a link
in the system of connections between large urban centres and the countryside.
The book addresses the role of small towns in the local development of regions
in countries with different levels of development and economic systems,
including those in Europe, Africa, South America, Asia, and Australia. Chapters
address the functional structure of small towns, relations between small towns
and rural areas, and the challenges of spatial planning in the context of
shaping the development of small towns. Students and scholars of urban
planning, urban geography, rural geography, political geography, historical
geography, and population geography will learn about the role of small towns in
the local development of countries representing different economic systems and
developmental conditions.
Climate Change, Trade, and Competitiveness: Is a Collision Inevitable? Lael
Brainard 2010-10-01 Brookings Trade Forum provides comprehensive analysis on
current and emerging issues of international trade and macroeconomics.
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Practitioners and academics contribute to each volume, with papers that provide
an in-depth look at a particular topic. The 2008/2009 edition focuses on
climate policy and its impact on trade. Contents include • Five "Gs": Lessons
for Governing Global Climate from World Trade William Antholis (Brookings) •
International Trade Law and the Economics of Climate Policy: Evaluating the
Legality and Effectiveness of Proposals to Address Competitiveness and Leakage
Concerns Jason E. Bordoff (Brookings) • Technology Transfers and Climate
Change: International Flows, Barriers, and Frameworks Thomas L. Brewer
(Georgetown University) •Addressing the Leakage / Competitiveness Issue in
Climate Change Policy Proposals Jeffrey A. Frankel (Harvard University) • The
Economic and Environmental Effects of Border Tax Adjustments for Climate Policy
Warwick J. Mckibbin and Peter J.Wilcoxen (Brookings) • The Climate Commons and
a Global Environment Organization (GEO) C. Ford Runge (University of Minnesota)
Second Rank Cities in Europe Roberto Camagni 2017-10-02 Second-rank cities are
back on the academic scene, capturing the interest of scholars with their
unexpected recent performance with respect to first-rank cities. Looking at the
data on average urban GDP growth in 139 European cities since 1996, the
relatively strong position of large cities (over 1.5 million inhabitants) on
national growth coincides with the periods of fastest expansion, while at times
of slowdown second-rank cities prevail. Especially in the recent period of
economic downturn, second-rank cities have recorded annual GDP growth rates
much less negative than those of capital cities; and in some European
countries, like Austria and Germany, all cities have outperformed their
capitals. In explaining this phenomenon, linking urban dynamics to
agglomeration theories seems the most interesting approach. However, merely to
link agglomeration economies to urban size in order to interpret urban
performance is neither convincing nor sufficient, and it calls for additional
investigation into how agglomeration economies work. This volume claims that
interpretation of the current dynamics in European urban systems – especially
in the western part of Europe – would benefit from exploitation of the
traditional concept of agglomeration economies. However, necessary for this
purpose are more in-depth considerations on the nature, scope, intensity, and
causes of agglomeration economies which do not relate their existence solely to
urban size. And this is where the main challenge for scholars lies, in the
interpretation of the missing link between agglomeration economies and urban
dynamics. This book was originally published as a special issue of European
Planning Studies.
The Routledge Handbook of Mobilities Peter Adey 2014-01-10 The 21st century
seems to be on the move, perhaps even more so than the last. With cheap travel,
and more than two billion cars projected worldwide for 2030. And yet, all this
mobility is happening incredibly unevenly, at different paces and intensities,
with varying impacts and consequences to the extent that life on the move might
be actually quite difficult to sustain environmentally, socially and ethically.
As a result 'mobility' has become a keyword of the social sciences; delineating
a new domain of concepts, approaches, methodologies and techniques which seek
to understand the character and quality of these trends. This Handbook explores
and critically evaluates the debates, approaches, controversies and
methodologies, inherent to this rapidly expanding discipline. It brings
together leading specialists from range of backgrounds and geographical regions
to provide an authoritative and comprehensive overview of this field, conveying
cutting edge research in an accessible way whilst giving detailed grounding in
the evolution of past debates on mobilities. It illustrates disciplinary trends
and pathways, from migration studies and transport history to communications
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research, featuring methodological innovations and developments and conceptual
histories - from feminist theory to tourist studies. It explores the dominant
figures of mobility, from children to soldiers and the mobility impaired; the
disparate materialities of mobility such as flows of water and waste to the
vectors of viruses; key infrastructures such as logistics systems to the
informal services of megacity slums, and the important mobility events around
which our world turns; from going on vacation to the commute, to the
catastrophic disruption of mobility systems. The text is forward-thinking,
projecting the future of mobilities as they might be lived, transformed and
studied, and possibly, brought to an end. International in focus, the book
transcends disciplinary and national boundaries to explore mobilities as they
are understood from different perspectives, different fields, countries and
standpoints. This is an invaluable resource for all those with an interest in
mobility across disciplinary boundaries and areas of study.
Intergroup Dialogue Ximena Zuniga 2016-04-29 Intergroup dialogue is a form of
democratic engagement that fosters communication, critical reflection, and
collaborative action across social and cultural divides. Engaging social
identities is central to this approach. In recent years, intergroup dialogue
has emerged as a promising social justice education practice that addresses
pressing issues in higher education, school and community settings. This edited
volume provides a thoughtful and comprehensive overview of intergroup dialogue
spanning conceptual frameworks for practice, and most notably a diverse set of
research studies which examine in detail the processes and learning that take
place through dialogue. This book addresses questions from the fields of
education, social psychology, sociology, and social work, offering specific
recommendations and examples related to curriculum and pedagogy. Furthermore,
it contributes to an understanding of how to constructively engage students and
others in education about difference, identities, and social justice. This book
was originally published as a special issue of Equity & Excellence in
Education.
The Wiley Blackwell Companion to Political Geography John A. Agnew 2017-07-24
Originally published as: A companion to political geography.
Creative Industries and Innovation in Europe Luciana Lazzeretti 2012-07 In
recent years, the study of creativity has shifted from analysis of culture as
an end in itself to one of economic enhancement, and its capability to generate
wealth and promote economic development. Increasingly, European cities and
regions are using the arts to fuel wellbeing and reinvigorate economies after
the comparative demise of more traditional industry and manufacturing. A
growing literature is starting to highlight the innovation capacity of cultural
and creative industries (CCIs) as they intersect the innovation processes of
other manufacturing and services sectors with an innovative and creative
output. Culture and creativity may be a strategic weapon to exit the present
crisis and redefine an economic model of sustainable development. This book
brings together a set of multidisciplinary contributions to investigate the
kaleidoscope of European creativity, focussing on CCIs and the innovations
connected with them. The two main questions that this volume aims to address
are: How can we identify, map and define CCIs in Europe? And how do they
contribute to innovation and sustainable growth? The volume is split into two
parts. The first part deals with the definition, measurement and mapping of the
geography of European CCIs according to a local economic approach, focussing on
Italy, Spain, the UK, Austria, Denmark and France. This section surveys the
different industrial typologies and spatial patterns, which underline a
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significant dissimilarity between the North and the South of Europe, mainly due
to the difference between heritage-driven and technology-driven countries. The
section concludes with a case study on a Japanese creative city. The second
part collects some interesting cases of innovation generated in creative spaces
such as cities of art or creative clusters and networks. This entails the study
of innovations among creative and non-creative sectors (e.g. laser technologies
in conservation of works of art and design networks in Italy) and across
European and non-European countries (e.g. Spaghetti Western movies in the US or
visual artists in New Zealand). Finally, an innovation capacity of culture that
can regenerate mature sectors (e.g. the French food supply chain and Swiss
watch Valley) or combine the creative and green economics paradigms (e.g. the
green creative cities in North Europe) is analyzed. This book will appeal to
academics, scholars and practitioners of urban and regional studies, cultural
and creative economics and managerial and organization studies.
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